
 
 

The University of Siegen is excited to announce a new semester of 
its program for Virtual Mobility. Select classes in the winter term 
25/26  (from October to beginning of February in Germany) have 

been specifically designated to allow for virtual participants from our 
partner universities. 

 
Please follow this link to see the program as well as further 

information on how to sign up for the classes. We would appreciate 
you forwarding this information to interested students or faculty 

members for dissemination.  
 

Please feel free to direct any question concerning the format or 
enrollment therein to me as the University’s Incoming Coordinator.  

 
The application Deadline is September 15th 2025. 

 
We look forward to enhancing our partnership with virtual formats. 

 

https://www.uni-siegen.de/incoming/exchange/program/courses/virtualcourses.html

